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  SSAT 

 

Teacher of Computer Science 
 

 
Salary fringe area – 

 
Up to £41,634 for a qualified teacher 

or 
Up to £29,112 for an unqualified teacher 

 
Start: January 2020  

 
Slough and Eton is looking for a great teacher to join our Computer Science department. This vacancy 
would suit an NQT or experienced teacher. 
 
The Computer Science Department has a suite of dedicated teaching rooms, is a popular subject at A-
Level and benefits from strong leadership that is focused on good quality outcomes for young people.   
 
As a member of the department you would be expected to be able to teach up to A-Level standard and 
will be committed to ensuring students achieve and exceed their potential whilst developing a love for 
the study of IT and Computing. We currently offer courses in GCSE Computer Science and IT. We also 
offer OCR and Cambridge National Courses (Levels 1/2 and Cambridge Technical Level 3) plus A Level 
Computer Science. 
 
Our ideal candidate will have the ability to enthuse and engage different types of learners and a 
commitment to ensuring that all students achieve and in some cases exceed their targets.   
 
Slough and Eton is a great school on the outskirts of Slough, which serves the Chalvey community.  We 
are relentlessly focused on ensuring great teaching, learning and experiences are at the core of what we 
do.  It is an exciting time for us and our students are a pleasure to work with. We welcome applications 
from NQTs and support those who are on a route to qualified teacher status. 
 
If you are interested in finding out more then please read the welcome letter from our Headteacher and 
feel free to visit the school in advance of applying.   
 
We welcome applications from colleagues who may wish to be considered in a part-time/job share 
capacity and are happy to explore flexible working arrangements.  We are, of course, committed to 
safeguarding the welfare of our students and staff and will conduct all necessary DBS checks as part of 
our recruitment process. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
If you would like to contribute to our exciting future please visit our website at www.slougheton.com in 
the vacancy section for further details and application pack or contact our HR Advisor, Beverly Glanville 
for an application form beverly.glanville@slougheton.com. CV’s alone will not be accepted as a valid 
application. 
 
NO AGENCIES PLEASE 
 
Closing date : Wednesday 23rd October 2019 9am 
 
Interviews : Thursday 24th or Friday 25th October 2019 
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